




Dear Asher,

Welcome!  It’s great to have you as a member of our Chiropractic Kids All-star Team.  We all enjoy having you in the office and look forward to seeing you become a better you!

Along with improved posture, you may find that you are sick less often!  Chiropractic care will also enhance your performance in school, sports and all of your everyday fun activities.

Thank the family member that brought you to our office to make you the best person you can be, a healthy one!  We hope you enjoy a happy and healthy life with us!


In Good Health,


Dr. Timothy Kelly, D.C.
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